THE WORKERS' PARTY (&

SOCIALIST - REPUBLICAN - ANTI-SECTARIAN

December 2nd, 2023
Dear Ambassador,

We send our warmest greetings and fraternal regards to the Cuban people
as you celebrate the Day of the Cuban Armed Forces.

The landing of the Granma on the 2nd of December, 1956 initiated the
final phase of the struggle of the Cuban people for independence and
sovereignty from United States imperialism, culminating in the overthrow
of the reactionary puppet regime of Fulgencio Batista. Since then, Cuba
has been a beacon for other socialist parties across the globe.

With the leadership and guidance of the Communist Party of Cuba the
Cuban people have overcome many challenges to their independent
development. In spite of a blockade of over sixty years imposed by the
United States imperialists the Cuban people have not wavered from the
road of patriotism, internationalism, independence and socialist
development.

Our Parties hold these goals in common and we continue to draw
inspiration from the achievements and resolve of the Cuban people.

In solidarity,

Alan Kidney
International Director
Workers Party of Ireland
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